

It is great to be back!

2020 and 2021 challenged the PTA to fundraise in different ways, however in the 2021/22 academic year we have burst back on the scene with some new fundraising ideas (Doughnuts and 'Break the rules' day) as well as our old favourites (Fireworks, discos and summer fayre!).

- ★ Thanks to your support our events this academic year have raised a staggering profit of £16,514
- ★ We have donated over £7,500 to the school
- ★ Amazon Smile has raised the PTA over £275 this year, see our Facebook page to see how you can sign up!

If you have any ideas of things we could fund, get in touch!

Diary Dates

28 Sept 22	AGM and Committee meeting 7pm School Hall
14 Oct 22	Autumn discos Y1-6
6 Nov 22	Fireworks
3 Feb 23	Valentine's Disco Y1- 6
14 July 23	Year 6 Leaver's Disco

It's a see you soon, not goodbye!

This summer we say a fond farewell to two PTA members that have dedicated huge amounts of time & energy to our events - Ros Tucker (who helped to establish the PTA) and Jane Love, whose children are leaving Year 6. We cannot thank you enough for all that you have done, THANK YOU!

This means that at our AGM in September, we would love to see some new members who would like to join the committee. For more information, please come along on the 28th September or send us an e-mail to find out more!

We are delighted to support the school this year with donations for:

- ★ EYFS new starter drinks bottles
- ★ Annual pantomime
- **★** National Elf Service for EYFS
- ★ Play equipment for all year groups
- ★ Chess Club equipment
- ★ Role Play equipment for KS1
- * Restoring the pond area so it can be used by pupils for science
- ★ Dog Mentor course to welcome and train Lola!













Bonus Club

We will continue to maintain the play areas through our Bonus Club, so if you're not part of this scheme with a chance to win a monthly prize, download an application form from the website today!